
 

 

Invitation letter 

(Call for papers) 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

We gladly invite you and your employees to contribute in FORESTRY REVIEW 
XLIII of the Faculty of Forestry in Skopje, University Ss. Cyril and Methodius in Skopje 
(UKiM FoF in Skopje). 

During our past 42 volumes, we had an excellent and fruitful cooperation, 
especially with the faculties of forestry from the Balkan and Southeastern Europe 
countries. We hope this volume will be particularly interesting, due to UN International 
Year of Forests 2011. 

Starting with this volume and forth, the UKiM FoF in Skopje FORESTRY 
REVIEW is an international forestry journal review. We are happy to announce that this 
year there is no fee needed to participate with your scientific paper. 

It will be a great honour for us and an excellent opportunity for you to share your 
newest scientific work on the field of forestry and forestry related issues in our 
international scientific review. 

We are looking forward to receive and survey your papers. For any information 
needed, please feel free to contact Bojan Simovski MSc via e-mail: 
bsimovski@sf.ukim.edu.mk, bokaco@gmail.com or call ++ 389 70 595 321. 

 

On behalf of the Editorial Board, 

Aleksandar Trendafilov PhD, Dean 

Faculty of Forestry in Skopje 

University Ss. Cyril and Methodius in Skopje 


